

RESOLUTION

Implementing the Healthy Lake Huron project is critical to the agricultural and tourism economy of our region, and to the environmental protection of the south east shore of Lake Huron.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The (insert name here) has endorsed the implementation of the work identified in the five priority watersheds (Lambton Shores, Main Bayfield, Bayfield North, Glenn Garvey, Pine River). 

We would like to invite the Province of Ontario and Environment Canada to support this collaborative rural economic development effort and contribute to a sustainable future for our communities. 

We respectively request the Province of Ontario and Environment Canada to contribute $3.76 million a year for five years, for a total of $18.8 million dollars, to implement best management practices in the five priority subwatersheds along the south east shore of Lake Huron.

Resolution passed: June 19, 2013
Signed by: 
Deb Shewfelt, Chair
Maitland Valley Conservation Authority
